
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Honorable City Council   

 

FROM:  City Administrator 

 

SUBJECT: BANDINI PARK & ROSEWOOD PARK PRESCHOOL ROOM 

DEDICATION  

 

MEETING DATE:  APRIL 4, 2017 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:   

 

The City Council will consider naming the Rosewood Park Preschool Room after retired City 

employee Connie Ochoa and naming the Bandini Park Preschool Room after retired City employee 

Alice Sterling.  

 

ANALYSIS/BACKGROUND: 

 

Ms. Connie Ochoa and Ms. Alice Sterling were the first employees assigned to the Preschool & 

Tiny Tot Program.  As early childhood instructors, they assisted in creating the foundation of what 

the City’s Preschool and Tiny Tot program is today.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

The coordination of the ceremonies and purchase the dedication plaques will cost approximately 

$2,000. This amount will be absorbed as part of this year’s Parks & Recreation budget. 

 

RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC FOCUS AND GUIDING PRINCIPLES: 

 

This agenda pertains to Community Quality of Life, Guiding Principle 1: Continue to support 

and create partnerships with educational institutions and organizations that work to improve the 

lives of our residents, including the local school district. Provide multi-generational development 

programs to ensure quality education and recreational opportunities. 

 

Recommended by: Robert Lipton, Director of Parks & Recreation  

Reviewed by: Vilko Domic, Finance Director  

Approved as to Form: Eduardo Olivo, City Attorney  

Respectfully submitted: Matthew Rodriguez, Interim City Administrator  
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